
     
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Additional Positive COVID-19 Cases Confirmed in Routt County 
 

STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, March 25, 2020 — Routt County Department of Public Health has 
announced three more positive cases of COVID-19.  One is a female in her 50’s; one is a male in 
his 30s; and the other is a female in her 30s.  All are residents of Routt County and were placed 
in isolation via an Isolation Order through Public Health.  Household contacts are in quarantine 
and other close contacts have been advised to self-quarantine for 14 days. 
 
The total number of COVID-19 cases in Routt County is now 10.  With the continuation of more 
positive cases, it is imperative that we all do our part to stop the spread of COVID-19 and obey 
the new Public Health Orders of not congregating in groups of more than five and limiting new 
visitors to Routt County. 
 
Public Health Orders may be accessed via https://protect-
us.mimecast.com/s/yHBQC1w3LOupZZjHLwBsw?domain=co.routt.co.us  
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